Hospital Parking Safety Tips and Protocols

Dear Valued Patients and Visitors,

As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe environment for everyone, we would like to share
some important parking safety tips and protocols:

Visibility: Always park in well-lit areas to enhance your safety, especially at night.
Speed Limit: Please adhere to the posted speed limits within the parking facility.
Pedestrian Awareness: Watch for pedestrians crossing the parking areas. Always yield
to them.

Use Designated Spaces: Park only in designated parking areas and respect accessibility
spaces.

Lock Your Vehicle: Ensure that all doors are locked and windows are secure before
leaving your vehicle.

Report Suspicious Activity: If you notice any suspicious behavior, contact security
immediately.

Emergency Contact: In case of emergencies, use the emergency call boxes located
throughout the parking area.

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our parking area safe for everyone!

Sincerely,

The Hospital Administration Team



